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Summer 1 Newsletter 

Dear parents/carers,  

Welcome back! The children have returned back in true Edale style - laughing, playing and enjoying their learning. It 
has been wonderful to see so many eager faces keen to be back.  

We have an action packed summer term lined up for your children. We have trips to castles, Sherwood Forest, 
wildlife parks, drumming workshops, drama workshops, residential trips and that’s on top of what children will be 
learning in classrooms!  

Term Dates 

• Bank Holiday: Monday 2nd May 
• Y6 SATS Week: 9th May – 12th May  
• School photographs – individual photos: 26th May 
• Last day of summer 1 term: 27th May  
• First day of summer 2 term: 6th June 
• Edale’s Summer Performance: 16th June 
• Edale’s International Mela: 11th July (after school)  
• INSET Day: School will be closed to children on Monday 18th July 

Take Care Assemblies: every Friday morning (9am – 9:30am)  

As COVID restrictions have been relaxed, we can now welcome parents back to our Take Care assemblies. We would 
ask that at first this is by invitation only. If your child is selected for a Take Care award, teachers will let you know 
Thursday evening or Friday morning. As the term, progresses we will be able to return to our open door policy. I will 
let you know when this is.  

Edale’s Summer Performance: 16th June 

This year, every class has received weekly tuition from a professional singing teacher. It has been an absolute joy to 
hear the wonderful progress children have made. We would like to share this with you – live!  

On Thursday 16th June, we will be hosting our summer performance. Timings are below. Tickets will be available for 
each performance (2 per household) from your child’s teaching team soon.  

• Performance 1: EYFS & Y1-Y3: 9:00 – 9:30  
• Performance 2: Y4 – Y6 & Choir: 9:40 – 10:20  

  

 



  
 
 

       

 

Edale’s International Mela: 11th July (15:15pm) 

We would love our families to get involved and bring in traditional home-cooked dishes for school to sell at the 
Mela, for example, samosas, pakoras, Jollof and any other popular cultural dishes that you would like to share with 
others during our celebration.  

Children will be invited to wear non-uniform to school on the day and we will encourage children to wear traditional 
clothing if they wish to. We have some very exciting things planned from henna and face paint to a special opening 
performance from our reception children and of course - lots of lovely food! 

Could you run the henna stall for us? Do you make traditional jewellery that you would like to sell? Are you part of a 
local business that would like to have a stall at the Mela? Come and see Miss Bradley, Zoe or Carol if you would like 
to be a part of our summer celebration. 

 

Twitter: @EdaleRiseSchool 

We are constantly updating our twitter feed throughout the week to let our community know what we are up to at 
Edale Rise. Please follow us @EdaleRiseSchool to find out more.  

 

Thank you all again for your continued support.  

 

DM Crosby 

Headteacher 


